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Proposed Gundagai Pool Tiling & Disabled Ramp
Program

Cootamundra—Gundagai Regional Council (CGRC), identified the need of tiling and provision
of a Disabled access Ramp in its Gundagai War memorial Swimming Pool.

The War Memorial Swimming Pool which was built in 1950, is the only public swimming pool
complex in Gundagai area operated by the Council. Council has recently completed the
construction of Gym and Heated pool Redevelopment after securing $316,242.00 funding
from the NSW Government, Department of Trade & Investment, under CIubGRANTS
Category 3 Fund.

Due to the age and condition of the pool, it is facing a major leakage of water from the
construction joints. The tiling of the pool has been proposed to minimize the water leakage as
well as to extend the service life of the pool.

Further, Council has managed to provide a disabled access to the pool via portable staircase;
however, this is not permanent in nature and proposes a more permanent type structure which
fits in the existing pool with the current Australian/New Zealand standards. Hence, Council
further proposes to provide a disabled access ramp to the pool.

Estimated cost for tiling and provision of disabled access to the Gundagai swimming pool at

is $300k
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